
2013 PHOTO DAYS! 

In October, the Goodwin House Foundation invited Goodwin House staff to participate in the first-ever 

Photo Days organized by the Foundation.  More than 100 staff had their photos taken by a professional 

photographer, and many included their families!  The Foundation offered this event free of charge to 

familiarize staff with the Foundation’s Campaign for the Fellowship Program, Fulfilling The Promise – 

The Key to the Future. 

Photo Days followed the very successful ice cream social in August called, Here’s The Scoop!  Look for 

the Foundation’s next event for staff – Cupcake Day — in either January or February, 2014.  

The photos included on this page, are some of the many taken on Photo Days! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Smiles 


